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February 23, 2024

Geneseo High School

Committee Members:

Superintendent Dr. Adam Brumbaugh, Kyle Ganson (BOE), Kane Causemaker (BOE),
Darin Pardoe, Joe Nichols, Larry Johnsen, Casey Komel, Deb Wagner, Brad Monier,
Tom Ryerson

Topics of discussion:

Geneseo’s Board of Education approved a new Coaching Evaluation Plan on February
11, 2021 to be used at GMS and GHS starting during the 2021-2022 school year. The
purpose of the plan was to create a uniform approach to the evaluation process of head
coaches and as a result improve the overall athletic programs across the district.

The Coaching Evaluation Instrument Committee, with the benefit of approximately 18
months of implementation data, is now tasked with reviewing the overall effectiveness of
the plan and determining if any changes to the plan should be made.

The committee heard from Joe Nichols and Darin Pardoe, who shared reports about
how the plan was implemented and carried out at GHS and GMS. It also reviewed
feedback from coaches who have gone through the process.

The committee then discussed potential ideas for changes to plan and will work towards
a future recommendation for the BOE to consider.

The next meeting will be scheduled for sometime in April.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m.


